
 
PENOBSCOT INVESTMENT MANAGEMENT WELCOMES JARRET DEWBERRY 

 
 

April 20, 2021 - Penobscot Investment Management is 
pleased to introduce our newest team member, Jarret 
Dewberry.  Jarret joins us as a Client Services and 
Operations Administrator.  
 
 
When asked, Jarret said what attracted him to Penobscot was 
having the ability to work for a company that wants to help its 
clients reach new heights. He also said it was being looked at 
as a partner with fresh ideas that can help the company and 
its clients succeed as opposed to just an employee. 
 
 
Most recently, Jarret served as a Client Associate at Merrill 
Lynch and prior to that, as Operations Administrator at 

Brown Brothers Harriman. He holds a Bachelor of Science (BS) in Finance and Financial 
Management Services from Bay State College. 


